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FRIENDS OF ROCKLIFFE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are writing to invite you to a coffee morning being hosted by the Friends of Rockliffe 

parent group. We hope you can join us on Friday 7th October at 9am, this will be held in the 

music room. It will be a great opportunity to meet with parents from across the school and 

to find out more information about what Friends of Rockliffe is, what it involves and how you 

can take part, if you wish.  

 

All parents and carers of Rockliffe Manor School are automatically members of Friends of 

Rockliffe and can get involved with as much or as little as they would like. The purpose of 

the group is to firstly bring the community (staff, parents and children) together, and then 

also to raise money for the children. All of the money raised by Friends of Rockliffe is used 

for projects and resources that directly benefit the education and enjoyment of the 

children. This year we will be raising funds for playground development, including a shaded 

area and permanent equipment structures.  

 

We would like to raise the profile of the Friends of Rockliffe and we can’t wait to hear your 

fantastic ideas about community events for the coming year. 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you all on 

Friday morning.   

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs N Cook  

Associate Headteacher  


